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Dear Cannon Beach Planning Commission: 
 
We would like to add our voices on the issue of the proposed development at Nenana Ave. Our 
neighbors have already commented on and offered many compelling concerns to the commission 
regarding safety, stability and the loss of trees and natural beauty. We agree with those sentiments as 
well and are therefore opposed to the development of this site.  
 
This project seems to create long-term effects on the community that extend well beyond the 
construction of a home. We ask that you consider the costs and benefits to the community at large in 
your decision. Thank you for listening. We have confidence that you will make a thoughtful and 
informed decision in this matter. 
 
Best Regards 
Justin Coughlin and Tanya Sorensen 
140 Nelchena 
 


